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              A flash flooding has been issued over Guatemala and El Salvador. 

 

1. Heavy rainfall during the past 
three weeks has keep flooding 
active over southern Guatemala, El 
Salvador, southern Honduras and 
western Nicaragua. 
A flash flooding has been issued 
over Guatemala resulting to the 
tropical cyclone Andrea. Risk of 
flooding is still active, maintaining 
risks of landslides and overflowing 
of river levels over Guatemala, 
southern Honduras, El Salvador 
and western Nicaragua. 
 
 
 



Questions or comments about this product may be directed to Wassila.Thiaw@noaa.gov or 1-301-683-3424.  

A cool air mass is forecast to move into northern parts of the region. 
 

Over the past week, between 100 to 150mm has been registered over southern Guatemala, El Salvador, southern Honduras and 
Nicaragua. In contrast, a light rainfall has been registered in the east of Nicaragua, southern Honduras and east Guatemala. A warm 
SST accompanied with a westerly wind has increased moisture which increased coming from the Pacific Ocean which increased 
chance of rain shower over Costa Rica and Panama.  
 
During the outlook period, models suggest rainfall will be near above average with risk of flooding starting over southern Guatemala, 
across El Salvador, Honduras and Nicaragua to Costa Rica. In contrast the forecast shows a near or slightly below average over north 
east Honduras, central and east Nicaragua and small portion of northeast Costa Rica. A cyclone activity is expected to impact major 
western part of Guatemala during this coming week. 
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Figure 1:  Source NOAA / CPC 


